
From: email@renweb.com <email@renweb.com> On Behalf Of CKS Communications 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 8:03 AM 
To: Ronald Hudson <rhudson@cks.org> 
Subject: CKSPA Update 
 

Happy almost July CKS families! I hope that everyone is staying safe and healthy. I know 
that a lot of information keeps coming your way, but I wanted to recap a few pieces. 
Remember, please continue to check the Monday newsletter from Dr. Bosco and Dr. 
O'Sullivan each week! All parents are also able to access school communication regarding 
CoVid on the school websitehttp://www.cks.org/about-us/covid-19.cfm.  
 
1. Fall re-opening plans will be available on July 20th 
2. Father Tony is looking into September First Communion dates (he officially begins on 
July 1st). The church is now open and we can be at 50% capacity and the overflow will 
move to the Community Center. 
3. The E-learning and 20-21 school year survey results were posted in last week's Monday 
newsletter (June 22nd). If you have not had a chance to look at the survey results, please 
click on the link to look over them https://files.constantcontact.com/eeb96bcc601/21a2536e-
4244-4bec-8e3c-292a367b4e85.pdf.  
4. Please take a moment to respond to the Return to School Survey in this week's 
newsletter. 
5. RenWeb has been rolled over to the 20-21 school year and all new families have been 
added to the distributions 
6. If masks are required (not determined yet), each family will provide their own masks for 
their children in the Fall with no requirements except that they follow the dress code 
(appropriate, not a distraction, etc). Most likely students should have some backup masks 
as well.  
7. There will be no off-campus field trips in the Fall. We do not have information on Spring 
field trips at this time.  
8. Twenty new webcams and tripods have been ordered for each homeroom classroom 
allowing for live synchronous instruction (that will also be recorded).  
9. Fall CKSPA events have been put on hold until further notice including but not limited to 
4K/DK/Kindergarten Round-Up, First Morning Coffee, Back to School Night (will be online), 
New Parent Social, and Fall Fashion Show.  
10. The Advisory Council and Task Force committees will continue to meet over the 
summer. Updates will be sent out in the Monday newsletter and you can find Advisory 
Council minutes on the website-http://www.cks.org/parents/cks-advisory-council.cfm. The 
latest Task Force updates were sent in the June 22nd Monday newsletter.  
11. We are looking into a virtual gathering to introduce and welcome Father Tony, where he 
can discuss his priorities, areas of growth, and needs from the Parish.  
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer CKS! Before we know it, we will be back in school in some 
way, shape, or form. This year may look different, but we are all a community and will come 
together with love to support the students, faculty, and families. Stay positive, stay healthy, 
and please don't hesitate to reach out to me if I can help in any way.  
 
Together with Love, 
 
Erin Kidwell 
CKSPA President 20-21 
emekidwell@gmail.com 
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